
Letter from Mrs Aryeh  
 
Dear Moreshes Aviva participant: 
 
On behalf of my family, I want to thank you for participating in Moreshes 
Aviva. We appreciate the commitment you’ve made to continuously work 
on the middos that help make up who we are as individuals. 
 
Five and half years ago, my beautiful daughter Aviva passed away 
suddenly, and we were left with a tremendous void in our lives. In her 18 
short years, Aviva touched and affected a legacy of individuals through 
her daily interactions and behavior- by her sensitivity, compassion, and 
overall refined middos. A smile here, an encouraging word there, an 
exercise in restraint elsewhere. 
 
Aviva expended tremendous effort to ensure that she responded 
appropriately when faced with different situations. In a sense, she was 
already attending her very own Moreshes Aviva in a personal way, and as 
a result, the effort and energy Aviva devoted toward perfecting her 
middot was apparent to those who interacted with her in her short life. 
 
The Moreshes Aviva program established in Aviva’s memory builds upon 
her dedication to improving Bein Adam LaChaveiro through constant 
focus on refining one's middos. 
 
It is a source of comfort to my family since we know that there are a 
tremendous number of women – and by extension, their families- who are 
leading more fulfilled lives as better human beings, and better Jews, as a 
direct result of this program. We hope that this will serve as a zechus for 
Aviva's neshama, as her memory continues to inspire others to improve 
themselves and their surroundings. 
 
Thank you again for your commitment to the Moreshes Aviva program. It 
is my earnest hope that you will grow closer to Hashem Yisbarach as a 
result of this program, and in turn, you will help bring others closer to 
their goal of living life as refined human beings, B'Derech HaTorah. 
 
Sincerely, Marlene Aryeh 
 


